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Attention: NHTD/TBI Transition to Medicaid 
Managed Care Workgroups Schedule 
 

Dear NHTD/TBI Waiver Service Provider/Stakeholder: 
 
As you are aware, there are ongoing discussions related to the 
transition of the Nursing Home Transition and Diversion (NHTD) 
and Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) Waiver programs into the 
Medicaid managed care service system. The Department is 
working to develop policies and procedures that will ensure the 
smooth transition of these services into the managed care 
program. As such, the Department has chosen to extend the 
implementation date for the transition of waiver services to 
managed care from January 1, 2016 to January 1, 2017. 
 
The Department has invited representatives from various 
stakeholders and providers to participate in a workgroup to 
assist in the development of the transition plan for submission 
to the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). 
Please be advised of the following workgroup schedule. 
Meetings will be open to the public, time limited and agenda 
specific. Meetings will be held at Empire State Plaza, Meeting 
Room #2, Albany, NY 12242 on the following dates:  

• Monday, August 24, 2015 1:00 - 3:00 pm  
• Wednesday, November 18, 2015 1:00 - 3:00 pm  
• Wednesday, January 27, 2016 1:00 - 3:00 pm 

We look forward to the continued dialogue and feedback 
regarding the transition process.  
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

 
 

 

    

         
         
         
         

 

mailto:emednyalert@csc.com�
https://www.emedny.org/�

